From: andy merritt [
Sent: 23 February 2017 17:13
To: Planning
Subject: Planning ref17/00216/F

Dear Madam/Sir,

In ref to the above planning application I have two points I would like raised;-

1 - speed of traffic on the haul road, simply, the majority of vehicles are well in excess of the 10 MPH signed limit. Linked to this issue, is no management of the haul road from the Middleton Stoney Rd access.

2 - the shrubery along the frontage of our properties have not taken as well other areas and possibly need improvement 

Regards 

Andy Merritt

 109 Kempton Close

Bicester

OX26 1AD

